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I am in support of investing in our hatchery program as our fish runs are not getting  

better they are declining  every year. 

I am a fishing guide and from my experience  when your customers  go to another  

river they typically  don't  come back. This impacts all services related to the guide 

but also all the support  services associated  with the resource. 

 


